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Ordinary Council meeting 
The October 2018 Council meeting will be held on Wednesday 24 October, 4pm 
at Apollo Bay Senior Citizens’ Centre.

Agenda items include:
• Apollo Bay, Skenes Creek Coastal Discovery Trail Feasibility Study
• Adoption of the 2017-2018 Annual Report
• Amy’s Gran Fondo Event

Copies of the agenda will be available today at www.colacotway.vic.gov.au

Council meetings are open to the public and interested people are welcome to 
attend. 

Roads Advisory Committee – 
Expressions of Interest
Colac Otway Shire Council is seeking Expressions of Interest from members 
of the community for a new Roads Advisory Committee. The purpose of the 
committee is to provide feedback from the community and stakeholders to 
improve the way Council manage our road infrastructure. Specifi cally Council is 
seeking applicants to represent the following localities:

• Up to three community representatives who reside in or around Colac
• Up to two community representatives who reside in a smaller/rural town within
 Colac Otway Shire
• One representative who resides in or around Apollo Bay 

The community representatives selected to sit on the committee will be required 
to attend meetings at least twice per calendar year. 

Community representatives will be joined on the committee by two appointed 
Councillors (one of whom will chair), appointed Council offi cers, invited 
representatives from emergency service agencies, Regional Roads Victoria, and 
industry representatives. Although road safety will be a key theme the intent of 
this committee is to improve management of the road network as a whole. This 
is not a replacement for existing Road Safety committees.

Interested applicants can request the terms of reference for the committee 
by emailing inq@colacotway.vic.gov.au or in person at the Colac Otway Shire 
Council offi ces at 2-6 Rae Street, Colac or 69-71 Nelson Street, Apollo Bay.

Notice of Road Works
Council wishes to advise traffi c management will be in effect while road 
reconstruction works are undertaken:

Location: Murray Street (between McLachlan Street and the Great Ocean Road) 
and Pascoe Street (between Thomson Street and Murray Street).

When: From 8 October to 14 December

Works: Works are part of Council’s sealed road reconstruction program and will 
consist of the installation of new kerb and channel to match the alignment of 
stormwater pits, widening of the existing roadway, installation of new concrete 
footpaths and reconstruction of bitumen sealing of the new roadway including 
line marking and signage. 

Traffi c management will be in effect while road works are being undertaken. 
Road users and pedestrians are advised to take care and observe all signage and 
other traffi c control items. Council apologises for inconvenience during works. 

For further information, please contact Colac Otway Shire Council Project 
Engineer Alan Wilmshurst on 5232 9400 or Project Manager David Vickers at 
R Slater and Sons on 0487 311 519.


